



NORTH LAMBTON LODGE | QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

39 Morris Street, Forest, Ontario



A Note From the Administrator

Summer vibes, good times ahead!

June was Seniors Month and everyone at The Lodge had a blast participating in the various activities and special events the Recreation staff planned. The travel theme was so much fun. If you haven't already seen the many photos posted on Facebook, check them out on the Long-Term Care Division's Facebook page LambtonCares.

We celebrated our fathers in June with a Father's Day BBQ, hosted by the Auxiliary. Thanks to all the members who came in and supported this much-loved annual event. We also had a very special guest Chef at the Home to work with the men to make an amazing lunch. Thanks to Chef Ian, who works fulltime as a Cook at The Villa, for taking time to join us at The Lodge and working with the men to create such a tasty feast!

There have been various home improvement projects completed over the last few months, including a refresh to the Oak Activity Room and new furniture in the library and across from the Auditorium. We also purchased new artwork for the Home which is now displayed in some of the common areas. In July we have painters scheduled to give the front areas of the Home a nice refresh and our Nursing centres and other Activity rooms will also receive some minor renovations. The new outdoor dining tables and chairs for the pavilion have arrived and look great. Thanks again to The Lodge Auxiliary for their generous donation.

Finally, I want to remind everyone about our Annual Elder & Family BBQ on Thursday, August 21. We look forward to seeing everyone for a fun night with great entertainment and delicious food!





"We believe aging well starts with living well. Excellence in care, respect for individuality, and accountability drive us. We provide the highest quality of care while staying deeply connected to our community. Compassion and dignity are our lived reality."

- Michael Gorgey, General Manager

UPCOMING FVFNTS

- Jul 8 Entertainment with Joan Spalding
- Jul 10 Campfire
- Jul 12 Pub with Bob Barnett
- Jul 17 Entertainment with The Newtimers
- Jul 18 3-County Homes BBQ at MGM
- Jul 21 Foam Party
- Jul 27 Country Drive
- Jul 30 Entertainment with Leavin' Tracks
- Aug 4 Entertainment with James Skarnikat

- Aug 7 Entertainment with Eric Lunn
- Aug 9 Pub with Bob Barnett
- Aug 21 Family BBQ with Sisters of Choice
- Aug 24 Entertainment with Brett Meidinger
- Aug 28 Entertainment with Randy Gray
- Aug 29 Grand Bend Playhouse
- Sep 1 Labour Day Party with The Newtimers
- Sep 10 Entertainment with Blast From The Past
- Sep 13 Pub with Bob Barnett
- Sep 17 Entertainment with Leavin' Tracks

Special Thanks to The Lodge Auxiliary

The Lodge Auxiliary was happy to host a Mother's Day Tea and a Father's Day BBQ to celebrate the Elders at The Lodge. We hope to be a part of several other activities throughout the summer.

The Tuck Shop is open 3 mornings a week, and the volunteers are happy to see visitors come by to chat or purchase treats for themselves, family members or even the birds! We try to be as accommodating as possible, so if you would like to speak to an Auxiliary member, please come on in and see us.

We are always looking for new members. Please contact an Auxiliary member or Amanda Giorgini, Volunteer Coordinator at ext. 5518 if you are interested in joining. Enjoy your summer!











Infection Prevention and Control

- Remember to wash your hands before, during and after each visit with the provided alcohol-based hand rub.
- Please self-screen prior to coming to The Lodge for any new/worsening signs/symptoms of infection and reschedule your visit if you are unwell.
- Please remember to sign in and out of Accushield at each visit.
- Please ensure that you and your loved ones visiting the Home have received all necessary doses of the measles vaccine.
- Tick Season Safety
 - Always complete a tick check on yourself, children, and pets, after outdoor activities.
 - Maintain your property by keeping grass mowed short and trimming bushes and tree branches (ticks avoid hot, dry locations).

Family BBQ

Our Annual Elder & Family BBQ is on Thursday, August 21st at 5:00pm. Tickets are \$12.00 each and available at reception until August 14th.



Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Laura Smits, Confidential Secretary

Website: www.lambtoncares.ca



Contact:

519-786-2151 ext. 5520



Email:

laura.smits@county-lambton.on.ca